http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=72010

Powhattan Post Office damaged in Friday storm
(KNZA)--The Powhattan Post Office will be closed until further notice after being
damaged during Friday's storm.

According to a Facebook Post, the Post office sustained extensive water damage
after the roof was damaged on the building.

The post says anyone who receives PO Box mail in Powhattan will need to

temporarily pick their mail up in Hiawatha until the office can be repaired and
reopened.
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